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Death of Queen Elizabeth II  
                                      

Aldwick Parish Council wishes to express its profound regret and sadness 
on the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and to send heartfelt 
condolences to all members of the Royal Family and to all of you, our 
residents.  We know that you join us in expressing gratitude for her many 
decades of service to this country. She will never be forgotten.                 
God Save the King. 

 
Remembrance Service 

Our annual Remembrance Service will be held this year to commemorate the war 

dead of all conflicts in which our army has been engaged. This will take place on 

November 11th at the Parish Council and we’ll post details on our website and in 

the November newsletter. We know that this service is profoundly meaningful to 

residents and never more so than in this sad year, when we lost Her Majesty, the 

Queen, who, as many of you will know, served as a sub-altern during World War 

II.   We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

That Long Hot Summer and a thanks from us to you                                           

Though the long, hot summer may just be a 

memory now, Aldwick Parish Council would like to 

thank all those residents who watered our new 

trees this year.  Each tree had a ‘Please Water Me’ 

sign attached to it and residents responded 

enthusiastically, ensuring that these trees will grace 

Aldwick for many years to come. Thanks to 

everyone who watered a plant. 

Speaking of Trees….In the near future, we will be planting twelve young amenity trees in Aldwick, 

funded by Aldwick Parish Council in partnership with West Sussex County Council.  We will give you 

more information when the planting begins. 

Dementia Initiative 

Time for Dementia – is an innovative, award winning, educational 

programme designed to give students ongoing contact with a family 

living with dementia. Families affected by dementia are paired with 

undergraduate students studying healthcare, thus enabling them to gain 

a better understanding of living with dementia, and to develop skills to 

provide better care for patients and their families. If you’re interested in 

taking part, call Rachael Edwards 07483 137539. Email 

timefordementia@alzheimers.org.uk  Twitter @Time4Dementia 
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